
Strongsville has bent behind Brunswicks back without Brunswick knowledge of the interchange. 
Strongsville wants to take awah homes on Boston Rd and surrounding streets and widen Boston 
Rd because of congestive traffic on Rt.82 and interstate 71. They also want to make a truck 
route. It would bring crime and many safety issues . We are a bedroom community not a 
commercialized area. Please do not let this interchange go through. This would bring crime and 
safety issues in our community. Also our homes will depreciate when we decide to move and all 
the years we have invested in our homes will go down the drain. Thank you for your time. 
 


